CVMCE November meeting 9th November 2014

Meeting opened 11am

Attendance as per sheet

Apologies Dean, Joanne, Paul and Elaine, Paul and Elizabeth, Merv and Christine, Jim and Jill, Peter and Guy Fluke, Bret, John McCarter,

John Marsden moved the minutes of the previous meeting be accepted as circulated, seconded Marian Pearson.

Treasurers Report Current Position as of 31st October \$17816

A report summarising our position was read out. The report is available if anybody wishes to see it.

Secretary's report was unavailable.

Events Report. Peter Smith spoke about the Jenolan Caves and Yass run, which was very successful. They travelled to Bathurst and the Mayfield Gardens before traveling to The Jenolan Caves via Oberon, then on to Yass with some of the party returning home before the Yass visit.

Ward mentioned that the attendance was down for the monthly runs; however the excellent attendance on Wednesdays and the Braidwood brunch runs may be the reason.

B2B Trevor Moore spoke about the Bay to Bermagui run and 25th of July was favoured as the best time to hold it.

Trevor said the object of the run was to show of vintage and veteran Cars and Bikes. To enhance the reputation of the club, increase our revenue, involve the community and raise money for charity.

Rather than entrants having to pay for all sections and all meals etc it was suggested that the entrants only pay for the parts they participate in, i.e. maybe just the run and no meals. That it is not an all in one ticket.

Trevor needs helpers with such things as, Security, Safety, Marshals, Judges, Sponsorship, are some of the things help is needed with.

Trevor can be contacted on **0412951635**

It is planned that the run will leave from Batemans Bay as normal and then go to the Narooma Markets, regroup and off to Bermagui. It is intended to involve the Bermagui community more this time

This would be followed by a Gala Diner.

Membership May, stated that we have 282 paid members with 58 still to pay, giving us 340 members, up 12%.

The meeting closed at 11.30

Next meeting the first Monday in February.